
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  

Please be advised that the Ball Court is closed until further notice. 

The closure pertains to a serious increase in Anti-Social Behaviour and 

Noise Disturbance. All incidents have been reported to the relevant 

authorities.  

The closure of the Ball Court has been approved by Goulden House Co-

Operative Ltd and Wandsworth Borough Council.   

Residents will be advised on the date when the Ball Court will be re-

opened. 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Goulden House Estate Staff 


